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Unlocking the Power of Alphabets

Let's dive into the exciting world of letters! In
our recent sessions, we explored the sounds
associated with letters A through O. This
included a combination of fun activities where
students practiced enunciating each letter while
tracing both uppercase and lowercase forms.
Our students showed incredible enthusiasm as
we introduced the letters P and Q. They eagerly
immersed themselves in the new sounds and
vocabulary, discovering words like "penguin” and
"queen,” which sparked their imagination and
curiosity.

To further enhance their vocabulary retention,
we incorporated an engaging educational game
that transforms word memorization into an
adventurous experience. Students participated
in activities that not only reinforced their
understanding of the letters but also
encouraged teamwork and collaboration.

Shapes

In our lessons about shapes, we focused on
naming and recognizing various geometric
figures such as circles, squares, triangles, and
rectangles. Students practiced tracing these
shapes, honing their fine motor skills and
developing precision in their movements. To
make learning more interactive, we encouraged
them to identify and draw shapes using colorful
markers, matching each shape with its &
corresponding color to enhance visual learning. “

Numbers

We journeyed through the numbers 1 to 15
together, engaging in an interactive counting
experience. The children absolutely love the
counting song, “Count to 100" by Singing Walrus,
along with the upbeat “Numbers 1-20 Song.”
Singing along not only makes learning enjoyable
but also deepens their understanding of
numerical concepts and improves their ability to
count quickly and accurately.
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Furthermore, we incorporated game rules into our lessons to

improve academic skills and foster social interactions among
peers. As they participated in counting games, they learned to
take turns and support each other in learning, building a strong

sense of community.

In addition, we started practicing tracing their names, which is a
fantastic way to develop their handwriting skills while cultivating
a sense of ownership over their work. We also introduced songs
like “Please and Thank You” by Singing Walrus and “The Greeting

Song” by Maple Leaf Learning. These songs teach the importance
of politeness and the basics of social interaction, enriching their
social skills and encouraging respectful communication.

Extra.
Information

Halloween 2024
Date: Saturday, October
26th, 2024 (If it rains,
Sunday, October 27th)
Tlme: 12:00 PM - 16:00 PM
Location: Hayama
International School
The theme will be Monster
Pop Carnival, and we aim

for a colorful and pop party

October 25th

Preparation day
( No School)

October 26th
Halloween Party

October 27th
Halloween Party
(Makeup Day)

October 28th
Body Measurement

October 30th
Evacuation Drill
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